
U. S. General Services Administration 
Public Buildings Service 

Will Conduct A 
 

New Construction Subcontracting Networking Session  
 

For The Design Phase of a Proposed New Mobile Federal Courthouse 
  

The U.S. General Services Administration (GSA) Public Buildings Service (PBS) intends to award one 
contract for Architect-Engineer Design Services for the proposed new Mobile Federal Courthouse.  
PBS will conduct a Networking Session for interested architect, engineering and/or related firms who 
may be interested in interviewing with the Short-listed Design Firms as possible consultants 
(subcontractors) for the Design Services contract for the proposed new Mobile Federal Courthouse.   
   
The contract to be awarded will be a firm-fixed price Architect-Engineer Design Services and the scope 
will require a full range of architectural, engineering and associated building design disciplines over 
the course of the design/construction phases, including, but not limited to interior design, landscape 
architecture, Building Information Modeling (BIM), cost estimating and related consulting services.  
The Project will include High Performance Green Building (HPGB) technologies and strategies, LEED 
Gold NC Certification as defined by the U. S. Green Building Council (USGBC).  The estimated project 
construction phase range is $70m - $80m and excludes the cost of the design effort. 
 
On Wednesday, July 25, 2012 @ 1:00-3:00pm, (CST), The General Services Administration (GSA) will 
conduct a Networking Session for interested architect, engineering and/or related firms who may be 
interested in interviewing with the Short-listed Design Firms as possible consultants (subcontractors) 
for the Design Services contract for the New Mobile Courthouse, Mobile, AL. This Networking Session 
will be conducted in the Alabama Service Center, GSA Public Building Services, 201 Saint Michael 
Street, Mobile, Alabama 36602. 
 
The U. S. General Services Administration is prohibited by law from attempting to influence the 
selection or non-selection of consultants/subcontractors.  Any contracts which may result from an 
interview at this session will be strictly private sector arrangements and the U. S. General Services 
Administration will not be a party to them.   
 
Admission is free.  Please bring copies of any brochures, capabilities statements, business cards, etc., 
that you wish to provide.  You are responsible for bringing a sufficient number of copies because 
copying services are not available.  Please bring a driver’s license or other certified legal photo ID and 
leave all personal safety devices in your vehicle.  Refreshments will not be serviced; therefore, please 
fill free to bring your own snacks bottled water and soft beverages. 
 
Attendance at any Industry Day session is not required or mandatory to be considered for 
consulting/subcontracting opportunities.  Please submit your intention to attend to 
paulal/mensah@gsa.gov.  No phone calls, please. 
 
The U. S. General Services Administration extends all programs to the public on a nondiscriminatory basis.  This event is for 

networking and informational purposes only and does not imply any contract, promise of business or obligate the Agency or 

participating organizations to any future course of action. 
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